
 
 

March 30, 2020 

 

Dear Mexico 59 Parents:  

To ensure transparency and convey important information, we wanted to share today’s 
update from the Audrain County Health Department. As of 1:00 p.m., there are no 
confirmed cases in our county. In regards to the MMS staff member who tested positive 
last week, here is the statement:  

“Audrain County Health Department has not observed any surge in the number of 
residents requiring testing as a result of the Mexico Middle School (MMS) potential 
exposure. The MMS risk of transmission was low and all associated were urged to 
contact their healthcare provider to determine if testing was needed. Only those who 
have been instructed by their healthcare provider should remain at home and not go to 
work. ​ACHD is unaware of any person who was instructed by a provider to remain 
home as a result of this incident.​” 

The full update from today’s ACHD press release can be viewed here​. ACHD offers a 
daily update that is shared on their webpage as well as on the KXEO website and 
Facebook.  

On Saturday, we sent two emails regarding a staff member who had tested positive for 
COVID-19. As directed by the ACHD, we shared this message with middle school 
parents and the faculty and staff of Mexico 59.​ All updates sent to parents regarding 
COVID-19 are linked to our school website​.  

Thank you for your support of teaching, learning, and caring at Mexico 59 during these 
uncertain times. #MEX59TLC 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.mexicoschools.net/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=27483167
https://www.mexicoschools.net/district_information/c_o_v_i_d-19
https://www.mexicoschools.net/district_information/c_o_v_i_d-19


 

 

 


